AES 54th AGM and Scientific Conference 2023

Instructions for Poster Presentations

Dear Poster Presenter,

Thankyou for submitting your poster to the Australian Entomological Society Conference 2023.
Please note the following instructions regarding your poster display:

1. Ensure your poster is the correct size:
max. size landscape 1.2m wide x 0.9m high or portrait 0.9m wide x 1.2m high.

2. Posters can be brought to the Albany Entertainment Centre from 2pm - 4pm on Sunday 12th
November or on the morning of Monday 13th November. Please see staff at the registration
desk who will help you with your poster display.

3. Bring pins or tape to attach your poster to the boards provided.

5. On Monday 13th November from 4.30 - 5.30pm please be at your poster for the duration of
the session.

For directions to the venue and program information see the website
https://www.aesconferences.com.au.

Poster presentations are a great way to gain feedback on your research and meet other
delegates at the conference. We hope you enjoy your presentation.



